Florida Department of  Govener
Environmental Protection eff Kottkamp
Lt. Governor

Bob Martinez Center :
2600 Blair Stone Road Michael W. Sole
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

May 6, 2009

Ms. Kathleen Forney
Air Division

U.S. EPA, Region 4

61 Forsyth Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: Attachment Referenced in the Table for the Bayside Project: 0570040-024-AC
Dear Katy,

There are three documents included with this letter for your use. The first document is a netting

- synopsis of the NOx assessment, received on August 21, 2008, which is based on an Appendix C -
(second document) that came in with the supplemental application received on August 11, 2008.
The third document is the cover letter with attachments that accompanied the supplemental
application package received on August 11, 2008. The referenced attachment for the table is the
“Appendix C” that was submitted with the supplemental application.

I hope these three documents provide the necessafy information to assess the credible emissions
from the shutdown of GN-6. If there are any more questions or issues, please give me a call at
850/413-9198 or send me an.e-mail message and I will respond immediately. :

Take care,

P VIHD

Bruce Mitchell
FDEP/DARM/BAR/NSR

Enclosures

“More Protection, Less Process”
www.dep.state.fl.us




